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To: �ªathryn�»aurer�<maurerkathryn@fhda.edu>;��drienne�uypolite�<hypoliteadrienne@fhda.edu>;�jatai�ueimuli
<heimulifatai@fhda.edu>

4c: �Vanessa�Smith�<smithvanessa@fhda.edu>;�§anie�larcia�<garciajanie@fhda.edu>;



Please feel free to suggest changes/additions to this proposed timeline. This is a fairly aggressive
timeline, but doable.

Thank you to Janie and Amy and Vanessa and the Marketing team for guiding this exciting process. 


My hope is that we'll finally get the best possible website to serve our students, employees, and the
community.


Simon
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